
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 10 exams 
 
As explained in our previous correspondence, the Year 10 exams are taking 
place on May 17th, for the two weeks prior to half term. Year 10 students 
have a copy of the exam timetable and this morning, we passed on advice 
about revision and talked through some of the routines involved in sitting 
formal exams.  
 
There are several documents you might find useful in preparation for the 
exams:  
 
Exam timetable 
 
GCSE Information for Parents/Carers of year 10 and 11 (gives the exam 
board, specification, useful resources for each subject) 
 
Revision presentation (shared in this morning's assembly) and revision 
strategies sheet. 
 
Mrs Mahoney, our Exams Officer, will be running the exams and getting to 
know the students in preparation for both the mock and final GCSE exams in 
year 11. If you have specific questions about the exams, please contact her 
directly on t.mahoney@staidans.co.uk. For any other questions, please 
contact either Mr Alker or myself and we will be pleased to help.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Ruth McQuire 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

https://www.staidans.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/04/Year-10-mock-timetable-17th-May-2021.xlsx
https://www.staidans.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/Information-for-KS4-courses-1.pdf
https://www.staidans.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/04/Year-10-Revision-Assembly-2021.pptx
https://www.staidans.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/04/Year-10-Revision-Strategies.pdf
https://www.staidans.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/04/Year-10-Revision-Strategies.pdf

